
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE S 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

HERALD SQUARE , NEW YORK I , N . Y. 

May 7, 1945 

When I saw the enclosed photo of yourself 
and your son i t ~ade me very happy for you. 
I a~ sure that you' ve been swamped by 
similar messages from all your admirers 
and friends. I am glad that your son is 
back with you and I hope that you will 
both be very, very happy . 

With kindest personal r egar ds, I am, 

Sincerely yours, 

J~ 
Harold B. Wess 
Vice-President 


